
 

 7th June 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Year 10 Parents 

Year 10 Parents Evening - Change of date 

I am writing to inform you that the Year 10 Parents evening will now take place on 

Tuesday 6th July. It was originally scheduled for Thursday 8th July but this clashes with 

events being held by a number of 6th Form providers specifically for students in Year 10. 

 

The meetings will take place by video call via School Cloud. Further details will follow in due 

course. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Houghton 

Deputy Headteacher 


